PUBLIC NOTICE OF
HYDRANT FLUSHING

RESIDENTS OF CLEMENTON

FROM TUESDAY JUNE 2 THROUGH FRIDAY
JUNE 11 BETWEEN 9:00 AM AND 3:00 PM
THE CLEMENTON WATER DEPARTMENT WILL
BE FLUSHING HYDRANTS. LOW PRESSURE
AND/OR COLORED WATER MAY BE
EXPERIENCED. PLEASE EXCUSE ANY
INCONVENIENCE.

CLEMENTON WATER UTILITY
LEWIS SCHNEIDER, WATER SUPT.
(856) 783-0284 EXT.114

AN 5.2021



